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Reference: FOI.ICB-2223/150 
 
Subject: CAMHS Referrals & Waiting Times 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does not hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

 The proportion of referrals to the mental health service 
deemed inappropriate or rejected in the 2019/2020 
financial year and the 2020/2021 financial year 

 The reasons for referrals to the mental health services 
being rejected in these years 

 The median and maximum waiting times between initial 
assessment and the start of treatment in these years 

Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire Integrated Care 
Board (BNSSG ICB) does not hold this information. 
 
Please contact Avon and Wiltshire Mental Health Partnership NHS 
Trust (AWP): awp.freedomofinformation@nhs.net 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 4 January 2023 and has been approved for release by Sarah 
Truelove, Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


